
 

Town of Millinocket's 

Solid Waste & Recycling Regulations 
February 20, 2013 

The Town's solid waste and recycling facility is open to the residents of Millinocket and 

the residents of the unorganized territories of IP3, IP4, T3 R9 NWP, TA R7 WELS, 

Long A, Hopkins Academy Grant, Veazie Gore, T I R8 WELS and T2 R8 WELS in 

Penobscot County and T1 R9 WELS, TA R10 Piscataquis County. All users must pay the 

appropriate disposal fees and separate recyclables items from their trash. 

Hours: Monday, Tuesday, Friday and Saturday 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM 

Closed: Wednesday, Thursday & Sunday 

Compost Facility: 8:00 AM to 3:45 PM M, T, F, & Sat.  

Disposal Rates: 

Tires: Up to 14 inch $ 2. each 

15 to 17 inch $ 4. each 

18 to 22 inch $10. Each 

Please Note: No large equipment tires accepted 

Shingles: $50 per level pick-up truck load or part there of They 

must be clean, without wood, paper, plastic or metal 

Demolition Materials: Residential debris only, no commercial projects. 

$20 per level pick-up truck load. Bricks, cement blocks, dry wall 

and sheet rock. Carpet must be 48" X 48" or smaller. Material will be 

accepted from small one-room remodeling type work only. Larger 

projects will have to make other arrangements to haul their  

material to a landfill, at their expense. 

*Burn Pile: 

Furniture and mattresses need to be broken down metal separated out, 

and go into the hopper please see attendant. 

Only clean wood is allowed to be burned 

Universal Waste: The following items are collected separately at no charge: 

televisions, computer screens, light bulbs, mercury switches. 

Please see attendant as these items need to be logged into our 

records for the state.   

The Town will not accept the following: 

 + Hazardous Waste, such as but not limited to asbestos, broken 

fluorescent bulbs, and old gasoline. We are not licensed by the DEP to 

handle these items.  

Please contact Penobscot County at 942-8566, the Millinocket Public 

Works at 723-7030 or the Millinocket Solid Waste & Recycling 

Facility at 723-7037 if you have any questions. 


